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MacMillan Coffee Morning
our MacMillan coffee morning will be held on the 
26th September 9:30-2pm
. This is open to everyone so please invite friends & family and help us raise as much money as possible. We will also be holding the 'Great 
Soroba
 Bake Off' competition on the day. Entries will be £1 per cake, with a prize for the best adult and child entry. We would really appreciate donations of home baking/shop bought goodies to serve on the day
) (
OHS Students:
We welcome Natalia and Charlie to the centre who are on placement from Oban High school.  Charlie will attend gym on a Monday 11am-1pm and Natalia on a Friday 9am-3.30pm.  We hope they enjo
y their placement with us and fi
nd it valuable. 
)
 (
HOLIDAYS!!!
The centre will close on Friday 6
th
 October and re-open on Monday 23
rd
 Oct.  We will be at gym as usual on our return.
) (
Table top sale at the Argyll Animal Aid Table top sale on 18
th
 Nov.
  We will be looking for donation of new/unused gifts (both children and adults) as prizes for our 
tombola
 stall at the sale. We will also need some volunteers to man the stall on the day.    Prizes can be dropped off anytime from now and a list for
 
volunt
ers
 will go up in the hall nearer the time.  These funds help to pay for our
 
Christmas activities.
) (
The 
Childsmile
 team will be visiting on 
Thursday 26
th
 October
 to carry out the tooth varnishing.
) (
Pre-school eye test- please remember to return your forms.  The eye test will be during the morning session, 24
th
 Oct. 
) (
Ragbag:
 
We have a rag bag collection on 
Thursday 5
th
 October
, if you have any clothing you would like to donate, please drop it in one if the wheelie bins at
 the front door.
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Thank you to everyone who has been sharing photos from home.  Our wall is getting very full and we love to see what you have been doing.  We particularly like when they tie in with what we have been doing in nursery.  so please keep sending them in.
) (
Rev. Chris will visit is again on 
Thursday 5
Th
 October.
  She will tell us a story about Harvest festival as part of our RME (Religious and Moral Education) area of the curriculum.
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Afternoon collection times:
Just a little reminder that we have introduced 3 collection times for the afternoon.  They are 3pm, 3.15pm and 3.30pm.  This is to ensure that there is as little disruption to the children as possible at the end of session.  Some of them can find it upsetting if they see others being collected and do not understand that it is not the end of session.  It also takes staff away from working with the children.  Please be patient and wait until one of these times to collect.
) (
Medical Information:
If your child requires any medication that may need to be administered at nursery, you must ensure your child has an up to date 
medical form, the medicine 
in the original box with a pharmacy label stating your child’s name etc.  It also must have a minimum of 1year expiry date on it.
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Please remember Nursery fees are payable on a Friday only.  Project fees are payable on any of your session days.  All fees should be paid up to date by the Friday before the holidays.
) (
Swim sessions
  
Our first block of swimming starts on 
Monday 30
th
 October.
  If you have booked a space you should have collected the schedule from your child’s tray with your groups dates on it.
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Soroba Young Family Group
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